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Exhibit 99.1

NOTIFICATION OF TRANSACTIONS OF DIRECTORS, PERSONS DISCHARGING MANAGERIAL
RESPONSIBILITY OR CONNECTED PERSONS

This form is intended for use by an issuer to make a RIS notification required
by DR 3.1.4R(1).

1. Name of the issuer

InterContinental Hotels Group PLC
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2. State whether the notification relates to (i) a transaction notified in
accordance with DR 3.1.4R(1)(a); or

(ii) DR 3.1.4(R)(1)(b) a disclosure made in accordance with section 324 (as
extended by section 328) of the Companies Act 1985; or

(iii) both (i) and (ii)

A transaction notified In accordance with both DR 3.1.4R(1)(a) and DR 3.1.4(R)
(1)(b)

3. Name of person discharging managerial responsibilities/director

David Webster
Director

4. Indicate whether the notification is in respect of a holding of the person
referred to in 3 above or in respect of a non-beneficial interest

Personal Interest

5. Description of shares (including class), debentures or derivatives or
financial instruments relating to shares

Ordinary shares of 13 29/47 pence each

6. Nature of the transaction

Purchase of shares on 8 June 2007 under the Company's Dividend Reinvestment Plan

7. Number of shares, debentures or financial instruments relating to shares
acquired and disposed

313

8. Percentage of issued class disposed (treasury shares of that class should not
be taken into account when calculating percentage)

Not applicable

9. Price per share or value of transaction

Shares purchased at £13.23 per share

10. Date and place of transaction

8 June 2007, United Kingdom

11. Total holding and notifiable interests in shares following notification

27,148 Ordinary Shares

12. Date issuer informed of transaction

8 June 2007

13. Any additional information

Not applicable
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14. Name of contact and telephone number for queries

Catherine Springett 01753 410242

Name and signature of duly authorised officer of issuer responsible for making
notification

Catherine Springett
Head of Secretariat

Date of notification

11 June 2007

Exhibit 99.2

NOTIFICATION OF TRANSACTIONS OF DIRECTORS, PERSONS DISCHARGING MANAGERIAL
RESPONSIBILITY OR CONNECTED PERSONS

This form is intended for use by an issuer to make a RIS notification required
by DR 3.1.4R(1).

1. Name of the issuer

InterContinental Hotels Group PLC

2. State whether the notification relates to (i) a transaction notified in
accordance with DR 3.1.4R(1)(a); or

(ii) DR 3.1.4(R)(1)(b) a disclosure made in accordance with section 324 (as
extended by section 328) of the Companies Act 1985; or

(iii) both (i) and (ii)

A transaction notified In accordance with both DR 3.1.4R(1)(a) and DR 3.1.4(R)
(1)(b)

3. Name of person discharging managerial responsibilities/director

David Webster
Director

4. Indicate whether the notification is in respect of a holding of the person
referred to in 3 above or in respect of a non-beneficial interest

Personal Interest

5. Description of shares (including class), debentures or derivatives or
financial instruments relating to shares

Ordinary shares of 13 29/47 pence each

6. Nature of the transaction
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Purchase of shares on 15 June 2007 under the Company's Dividend Reinvestment
Plan

7. Number of shares, debentures or financial instruments relating to shares
acquired and disposed

4,615

8. Percentage of issued class disposed (treasury shares of that class should not
be taken into account when calculating percentage)

Not applicable

9. Price per share or value of transaction

Shares purchased at £13.5185 per share

10. Date and place of transaction

15 June 2007, United Kingdom

11. Total holding and notifiable interests in shares following notification

31,763 Ordinary Shares

12. Date issuer informed of transaction

18 June 2007

13. Any additional information

Not applicable

14. Name of contact and telephone number for queries

Catherine Springett 01753 410242

Name and signature of duly authorised officer of issuer responsible for making
notification

Catherine Springett
Head of Secretariat

Date of notification

18 June 2007

Exhibit 99.3

InterContinental Hotels Group PLC

20 June 2007

Application has been made to The UK Listing Authority and the London Stock
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Exchange for a block listing of 2 million Ordinary shares of 13 29/47 pence each
under the InterContinental Hotels Group PLC Executive Share Option Plan, to
trade on the London Stock Exchange and to be admitted to the Official List upon
issuance. The shares shall rank equally with the existing issued shares of the
Company.

SIGNATURES

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned, thereunto duly authorized.

InterContinental Hotels Group PLC
(Registrant)

By: /s/ C. Cox
Name:C. COX
Title: COMPANY SECRETARIAL OFFICER

Date: 22 June 2007
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